
Shuurin Thanksgiving Potluck

When: Monday November 25, 2024
Where: Shuurin Dojo

Time: 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm

Join us in celebrating another successful year!

We want to thank everyone for being a part of the 
Shuurin Family. 

There will be no Aikido class that night. 
Just bring a dish and your appetite.

Families welcome. 
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